[bookmark: _GoBack]This week we split into golden groups so that primary 1 and 2 could complete the tasks Pippa sent us. We explored the stories of the three little pigs and little red riding hood, we were careful to watch out for the big bad wolf!
This week we have looked at a year and how it is divided into Seasons, Months, weeks and days.
We have been practising skip counting in 2s/5s and 10s and how this links to the times tables. We have learned about rows and columns when showing these groups in an array.
The children were very excited to take their chrome-books home this week. They have all signed a ‘chrome-book contract’ and know how to take special care of them. Please can these come into school every day.
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the ‘ow’ sound as in snow and came up with lots of ‘ow’ words!
· We have also been learning about describing a character and used our learning about interesting sentence openers during our weekend news writing

Please could blue homework jotters, reading records and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 29th March. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch
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